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My swivelly chair 

My desk (with a cup of tea on it, of course) 

My room (with the door open)  

Your school 

Tuesday 19th May 2020 

Dear Children, 

We have all listened to what Mr Johnson , our Prime Minister,   has asked us to 

do, and  you know our British Values tell us to “follow the rule of law”  It is 

not always what we want to do, but we are good children and we do as we 

are asked, using our virtues to be attentive, hopeful, discerning and wise.  

We would really love it if you could all come back to school, at the same time, and 

play as if nothing had happened, but we can’t.  So, we will carry on being 

patient, washing hands,  social distancing  and following the rule of 

law.  Then, we hope that you will be able to be back at school soon. 
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Let’s just think for a second about what you have had to do during Lockdown      

(draw a big tick  by the ones you have done): 

1. Not be in school and not see your friends               

2. Not go out to your favourite restaurants and favourite places  

3. Work from home without teachers and friends to help 

4. Not see your favourite aunties/uncles/cousins/grandparents except on your 

phones and tablets and ipads and laptops 

5. Not play out with your friends or invite them home 

6. Help your Mums and Dads to understand the work that your teachers have set 

for you 

7. Help your brothers and sisters more 
 

If you have ALREADY done all of those things, then waiting a little longer is “easy 

peasy for you!”  

You have been such a good follower of Jesus, through Lockdown by:  

 Helping your Mums and Dads and brothers and sisters 

 Praying for those people who have been sad because someone has been sick or 

has died 

 Doing things differently, even when you did not want to 

 Listening when your mums and dads have had to say no to some of your 

favourite clubs and restaurants and places to go 

 Cheering everyone up by being so brave and happy and full of fun! 
 

I promised you that we would be back at school soon and that we needed to help the 

planet get better. It may take a little more time, but what you have done is 

fantastic! Some of you may be a little bit worried about coming back… don’t worry 

we will show you the new rules to keep you safe. Your teachers are already sorting 

that out right now. You can help us, because you are so good at following rules now! 

Take care, stay safe and do as your Mum and Dads ask!!!                                        

Mrs O’Hara xx 
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